AH Committee

From: County Clerk

Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 7:51 AM
To: AH Committee

Subject: FW: Protect Oluwalu Testimony

From: 'Chelle . <hawaiigurl55@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 4:59 PM

To: County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us>
Subject: Protect Oluwalu Testimony

Aloha,

| am writing my testimony in opposition of the Peter Martin Oluwalu Development project. This matter had been settled
on prior and community has spoken; nothing has changed since then. We do need “true” and “smart” affordable
housing but this is not it. 70% of homes are $600k, not affordable already but then you add the fact that they’ll need
private water treatment which really goes unmaintained in the long run and cause damage to the precious reef just
downhill that houses endangered species. We cannot come back from damage once done. So let’s remind the county
Council that they are here to represent the people of this ‘Aina and the community has overwhelmingly expressed time
and time again that we don‘t want high density growth in Oluwalu and want to protect our precious reef so please deny
this project and shut it down for good.

Mahalo,

Michelle Ramos

Sent from Outlook



